
 

                                 18.11.2022 
 

 
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 

 

 

 Our dear clients, partners and friends, 
 

    

    This week Ukraine experienced another massive missile attack.  

But no matter what russians want and what they try to achieve, Ukrainians remain 

united and are ready to get through this winter staying strong. Our army continues 
to defend our land from russian invaders step by step. Humanitarian aid supplies 

have begun to arrive to liberated Kherson in big volumes, people on this territory 

feel support from Ukrainian authorities and from the whole world. 

 

    Centravis production works effectively. We stay true to our culture of 

«continuous improvement». Our key equipment is provided with electricity in full 

volume, the Hot Shop and the Cold Shop continue working in 3 shifts. All 

equipment is running, production is provided with all necessary materials.  

 

   Logistics team constantly controls the safest ways to deliver the finished 

products. Our Sales offices worldwide in Essen, Milan, Krakow, Lugano, Houston, 

and Dubai are open and always ready to your requests. The Financial and 

Administrative Departments, Customer support are waiting to your calls and ready 

to answer on all your questions. We are united and ready for any task. 

 

    Centravis CEO Yuriy Atanasov and Production Director Andriy Krasjuk stay in 

Ukraine and keep working in Nikopol. 

 

    Despite the difficulties of the war, we work on production tasks and fulfill our 

client’s orders. We have developed the ability to work in such conditions and cope 

with issues as they arise.  

 

    Thank you for choosing our products. Glory to Ukraine! 

 

Sincerely, 

Artem Atanasov aatanasov@centravis.com 

Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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